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Minutes of the NW erosh Regional Forum 
held on 8 June 2018 

at Riverside Care & Support, Plymouth Grove, Manchester
In attendance: 
Ken Johnson

Riverside Care & Support
Kathryn Perry
Wigan Council
Elaine Taberner
Riverside Care & Support

Lisa Jowrey

Arawak Walton

Joanne Freeman
Helena Partnership

Sophie Black

Age-Friendly Manchester
Apologies:
Sue Whitham
Progress Housing Group

Paula Underwood
Helena Partnership

Tricia Grierson
Johnnie Johnson Housing

Joanne Rooney
Plus Dane

Ceri Twist

Catreficonwy

Steve Wood

Individual Member
	Item No.
	Item
	Action

	1


	Welcome, introductions and apologies
Ken welcomed everyone to the meeting 

Ken also reported that unfortunately he had had a few last minute apologies.

	

	2
	Minutes from the previous meeting and matters arising
Minutes accepted as a true account.
Ken to send Pets Procedure to Katherine.
	Ken



	3
	Sophie Black, Age-Friendly Manchester

Sophie circulated literature on Age-Friendly Manchester and gave the background in Manchester becoming an Age-Friendly city. Sophie talked about the original launch of their strategy in 2009 – “Manchester: A Great Place to Grow Older” and the recent launch of the refreshed strategy.
The refreshed strategy takes into account the 8 domains identified by the World Health Organisation that go together to make an age-friendly city. Following the consultation process regarding the 8 domains, 3 key priorities began to emerge: 
· Develop age-friendly neighbourhoods

· Develop age-friendly services

· Promote age equality

The Age-Friendly Manchester team and its programme sit at the centre of these priorities, acting as a catalyst and connector.

Sophie reported that the Age-Friendly team are now working across the wider Greater Manchester area.

Sophie also talked about the Manchester “Take a Seat Campaign”. More information about the campaign and information about Age-Friendly Manchester can be found on the website.

www.greatermanchester-ca.gov.uk
Sophie’s talk and discussions were well received by the Forum.


	

	4
	Erosh Chief Executive Feedback
Ken updated the Forum regarding erosh Trustees Meeting covering the following:

· Membership and income

· Almshouse Association renewed relationship

· Action Plan
· Good Practice
· Marketing and Website

· Governance

· Appointment of new trustee
· Free job vacancy advertising reminder
· AGM (See following item)
Access to good practice guides appeared to be the main reason for visiting the website, and Elaine enquired whether a guide could be produced regarding volunteering. Ken to investigate.
	Ken


	5
	Erosh AGM
Ken thanked those members who attended and supported the AGM held in Manchester in May.

Ken reported that the AGM had been a real success and erosh had had some very positive feedback. Also positive feedback on the two guest speakers: Mayor Andy Burnham and Sophie Andrews, CE of The Silver Line.
Ken reported that next year’s AGM is to be held on Tuesday 30 April 2019 at Trevallis offices, Pontypridd, South Wales


	

	6
	Providers Updates and Current Issues

General discussion on various issues throughout the course of the meeting including:
· Volunteers and volunteering
· Health & Wellbeing activities
· Scheme activities
· Wifi in schemes

· Different models of providers monitoring
· Different models of providers service delivery


	

	7
	AOB
Nothing to report
	

	8
	Date and time of next meeting:  

October 2018 Date TBC Start 10am 
Venue: Riverside Care & Support, 170 Plymouth Grove, Manchester M13 0AF
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